
NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our fabulous new school library. Its make over
is now complete and we are so excited. Not only do we
have colourful and fun furniture but we have so far
purchased well over 400 new book thanks to a very
generous grant from the Foyles Foundation with more to
come!

From Monday all children will be visiting the library. They
will be able to borrow books from the library and take them
home to read. I am sure you will enjoy sharing so many
exciting books from our school library with your children but
please remember to return these once they've been read.
Happy reading everyone!

Jane Sibbit
LKS2/ Reading leader/ Class teacher

Next Wednesday 22nd June, Year 6 will be hosting a
bake sale in order to raise funds for their end of year
activities. They are going head-to-head 
in this fundraising challenge to 
encourage their finance and 
entrepreneurial skills.

The bake sale will be held on the Key Stage 2
playground from 3.15 - 4pm and prices will start at 20p.
There will be lots of great deals so make sure you don't
miss out!

Hello everyone,

Wow! This weather has been a real treat! It's given our
children a brilliant opportunity to keep learning outdoors. I
visited the allotment this week with Year 3 and was really
impressed with how alive it was! We found all sorts of
nature and were able to sample cherries, peas, lettuce and
carrots! Well done, Year 3 and thank you to Mark from the
Salvation Army for making this happen - it's a truly special
relationship.

We'd like to invite all parents to join us for a picnic on the
field (weather permitting!) at 2pm on Wednesday 13th July.
This will be to celebrate Eid-ul-Adha but we welcome all
our families. More info on this to follow.

You will have received a letter from myself, Mrs O'Keeffe
and Ms Massey regarding attendance. Please do read this
carefully and ensure that you are clear on our attendance
expectations heading in to the new year. If you need any
support with attendance or punctuality, please do reach out
- we are happy to help! 

We'd like to remind parents that whilst Bonnie our School
Dog is on site, that no other dogs are permitted on the
school premises. There are signs clearly placed on all
gates. Please also remember that our back and side gates
are now locked at 9am. The main entrance remains
accessible. Thank you.

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Tyler

WELCOME!
1 7 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2

We are kind, we aim high, we

are brave!

 PITCH PERFECT

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NEW SCHOOL LIBRARY

Thursday 23rd June - Bank Holiday School closed (in
lieu of Friday 3rd June Queen's Jubilee)
Friday 24th June - Occasional Day School closed
Monday 27th June - Staff Training Day School closed
Tuesday 12th July - Whole School End of Year Disco
Wednesday 13th July - Eid Picnic - Parents invited
Monday 18th July - EYFS & KS1 Sports Day
Tuesday 19th July - KS2 Sports Day
Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Transition Day
Friday 22nd July - Last day of school - finish at 1.30pm

ELM vs OAK BAKE SALE



KEEPING OUR CHILDREN SAFE
Please be aware of our designated safeguarding team
here at Cherry Tree. If you ever have a concern about a
child, family or staff member in our school, please contact
one of these members of staff: Cheska Tyler
(Headteacher), Emma Hill (Assistant Headteacher),
Debbie Massey (Pastoral Leader), Emma Birdsall (EYFS
Lead), Katy Wolstencroft (KS1 Lead), Jane Sibbit (LKS2
Lead), Emma Penfold (UKS2 Lead) or Jennie Ranyard
(Fridays only).

Last week we had not one...but two...world famous
authors in to share their brand new book with the children
in KS2. 

Sam Copeland and Jenny Pearson created chaos! And
the children loved it!

We still have some funded places, for September, for 15
or 30 hours with both am and pm sessions available.
Places on a school tour can be booked by clicking here.

We will be holding a Nursery Welcome Day Picnic on
Wednesday 6th July, so save the date in your diary!
Further details about the event will be sent to you closer
to the time. 

NURSERY 

HINTS FROM THE HUBREADING CORNER 

We are pleased to announce that Cherry Tree will be
hosting a camp over the Summer Holidays.  Click this
link for more information.

SUMMER CAMP

We appreciate that keeping children safe online is a
challenge but we ask that you be very mindful of what
your children have access to through their phones, I-
pads, computers and other technical equipment.   

You can find more information about this and about the
age restriction on games, films and apps by clicking this
link.

SPORTS DAY

Nursery & Reception: 9:30 - 11:00am (PM nursery
children can swap to the AM session on this day)
Year 1 & 2: 1:15 - 3:00pm

Year 3 & 4: 10:00am - 12:00pm
Year 5 & 6: 1:15 - 3:00pm

This year's sports day will be held on the field (weather
permitting) and you are more than welcome to come and
watch your children take part. 
Monday 18th July

Tuesday 19th July

We hope to see you there.

HATS, SUN CREAM & WATER
BOTTLES

We have been lucky enough to experience some beautiful
weather in recent days and hopefully that will continue.  At
Cherry Tree we try to take advantage 
of this by learning outside as much as 
possible and we ask that you ensure 
that your children can do this in safety 
and comfort by ensuring that they are 
protected with sun cream, wear a sun 
hat and bring a water bottle into school every day.

If you would like to purchase a Cherry tree baseball cap
please click this link.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GXsYbuQyOEyyvuPGUX3BHNiedlorWfpPn9XWKoDFGNhUN1ZZVUhCV0M2WTdZVUtHUU9XSU5CWkIzUS4u
https://www.letzplaysports.co.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://beatschooluniforms.co.uk/schools/cherry_tree_primary_school_/summer_uniform_/baseball-cap/
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Our Top Cherry Award is an award to celebrate exceptional behaviour, learning or
manners. These children really are going above and beyond!




TOP CHERRIES!

Well done, Cherries! 


